
  
   

 

28 November 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
RE:  SOUTH WESTERN TRAIN STRIKE 
 
We have been informed by South Western Railway (SWR) that there will be a train strike 
affecting the dates between 2 December 2019 and 1 January 2020. 
 
They will be running a temporary timetable during these dates which is still being finalised 
at present.  Updated timetables can be found at www.southwesternrailway.com and on the 
national railway website:  www.nationalrail.co.uk  There are also apps on Google Play and 
the Apple Store that can be downloaded. 
 
If you have any other queries or concerns you can contact the customer services 
department on:  0345 6000 650, between 6.00am and 10.00pm. 
 
https://www.southwesternrailway.com/plan-my-journey/rmt-industrial-action/monday-to-
friday 
 
Please ensure if your son is late that they sign in at Reception on arrival. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr D Brown 
Head of Lower School 
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